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October 24, 2024 

VIA EMAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20240113-WU - Application for grandfather certificate to operate water 
utility in Citrus County by Hash Utilities, LLC. (Meadow Wood Water System) 

Dear Mr. Hash: 

Staff has reviewed Hash Utilities, LLC 's (Utility) response to staffs deficiency letter dated 
September 17, 2024. After reviewing the Utility's response, staff found the following 
information was not included: 

1. Legal description. Rule 25-30.035(10), F.A.C., requires that the applicant provide a 
legal description of the territory proposed to be served, in the format prescribed in Rule 
25-30.029, F.A.C. Rule 25-30.029(2)(b), F.A.C., states that a complete and accurate 
description of the service area should be provided in either a sections format or a metes 
and bounds format, shall have a point of beginning referenced from either a section 
comer or a subsection comer, and not rely on references to government lots, recorded 
plats or lots, tracts, or other recorded instruments. 

Your application will not be deemed filed until the deficiency identified in this letter has been 
corrected. The information should be submitted no later than Thursday, November 21, 2024, to 
the following address: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please feel free to 
contact Mr. Lee Smith by phone at (850) 413-7003 or email at lsmith@psc.state.fl.us for 
technical questions, or Mr. Major Thompson by phone at (850) 413-6076 or email at 
major.thompson@psc.state.fl.us for legal questions. Please include the docket number on all 
submissions to the Commission Clerk. 

Sincerely, 
 
s/Lee Smith 
 
Lee Smith 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
 

LS:da 
 
 
cc: Division of the Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20240113-WU) 
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